
ACT PRACTICE TEST 
Offered by KAPLAN 

 
ACT scores can play a critical role in the college admissions process.  Elizabeth 

Seton High School is offering an ACT practice test.  The score that your daughter 

receives on the practice test will NOT be sent to colleges. 

 

 

WHEN:   January 17, 2015 from 9:00am to 1:00pm 

Please arrive by 8:30am and enter through the doors by the Front Office.  The 

test will begin promptly at 9:00am.  Also, please make prior arrangements to 

be picked up by 1:00pm.  The proctors are not allowed to leave students 

unattended.  Students will NOT be permitted to wait in the cafeteria.   

 

WHERE:  Elizabeth Seton High School 

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION:  January 14, 2015 

FEEDBACK SESSION:  January 28th from 6pm-7pm; Seton’s Library 

Great opportunity!! Parents and students will meet a Kaplan representative 

to receive scores and test-taking strategies.      

 

COST:  $10  ***Fees must be paid when you register.  Registration form and fee 

should be brought to Mrs. Wilson in the Guidance Office. 

 

 

Please return the bottom portion to the Guidance Office.   

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

SAT PRACTICE TEST REGISTRATION: 
 

Student’s Name:  _________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Phone Number: ___________________________________ 


